GREATER

Amani Family Services, Greater Fort Wayne, Inc., and Downtown
Fort Wayne are partnering to explore ways to remove barriers that
limit the contributions and advancement of all immigrants in our
community. We want to share about this critical community work
and seek your input.

We received a Gateways for Growth Challenge (G4G) grant that
provides a competitive opportunity for localities to receive research
support and technical assistance from the American Immigration
Council and Welcoming America to improve immigrant inclusion in
their communities. Fort Wayne is one of ten communities across the
nation selected to participate in the 2023 G4G cohort to gather
critical data needed to create a more welcoming, engaging, and
equitable community.

This work will involve a community survey, focus groups, and work
by key leaders to develop a 3-5-year Strategic Immigrant Integration
and Inclusion Plan.

Please join us and other invested community partners to learn more
about this year-long initiative and how you can support a new
community survey and the creation of a transformational community
strategic plan.

A light breakfast will be served.

ABOUT G4G

In 2016 New American Economy (NAE) — now the American Immigration
Council — and Welcoming America (WA) launched the Gateways for Growth
Challenge (G4G), requesting public and private sectors to jointly apply for
research funding that promotes the inclusion of immigrants and refugees.

Since its inception, G4G has created a network of more than 70 localities
across 35 states deploying economic research and multi-sector welcoming
plans to forward inclusion and economic opportunity for all.
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bit.ly/G4GFW_Call
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